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Lisa Maguire, CPM, 2011 vice-president, has enjoyed a career in property management since 1994.
She worked for Corcoran Management Company for several years and has recently started a new
position with Peabody Properties Inc. She oversees a portfolio that consists of both conventional
housing and various subsidized developments. Maguire received her CPM designation in 2006. She
has been involved with IREM for the past five years in various aspects including the membership
committee, an executive board member, secretary and treasurer.
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